
Dr Callen Onyambu attended the Radiologic Society of North America(  RSNA )Derek Harwood Nash 
International Fellowship in musculoskeletal Radiology at university of Maryland  followed by the 100th  
RSNA Annual Meeting in Chicago ,USA on 30th Nov 2014- 5th Dec 2014. Current trends in imaging and 
possible merger of radiology and pathology were discussed at the meeting. 


